
MINUTES 
 

May 4, 2020 
 
 

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Thomas Shuttlesworth and Harold Smith in 
attendance.  Meeting was conducted under the restrictions of COVID-19 emergency declared 
by Governor Wolf.  Meeting was restricted to Board members with a notice posted on the door 
that anyone with a question could knock on the door and only one person would be admitted.  
Also in attendance was Joseph Kerwin, Esq. 
 
Minutes of previous meeting and treasurer report were approved as submitted.  
 
Correspondence received: (1) Keystone Collection Group – Restart of delinquent notices for tax 
revenue; (2) Upper Dauphin COG – Flagger retraining cancelled, online training available;  
(3) WYAA – Thank you for support of program. 
 
Declaration of Emergency remains in effect. 
 
Dauphin County request action on waiving penalties & interest on 2020 real property tax.  
Resolution 02-2020 proposed granting waiver as suggested.  Motion by Shuttlesworth, second 
by Paul to approved resolution, motion carried.  Dauphin County notified and provided copy of 
resolution. 
 
Complaint by Erin Williams, a Borough resident, on noise from property located in the 
township. Supervisor Paul investigated and provided a memo for record.  Township does not 
intend to enact a noise ordinance. 
 
Retaining wall on North Julian St. on hold due to emergency 
 
Part time employee Jason Doyle is authorized to return to work as soon as possible. 
 
Meeting scheduled for June 1, 2020 is changed to June 8, 2020 due to primary election and 
COVID-19 concerns.  Notice will be published in Sentinel. 
 
Being no further business, motion by Shuttlesworth, second by Paul to adjourn, motion carried 
 
   


